
CITY OF CULVER, OREGON 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Municipal Audit Services 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Culver Oregon, a Municipal Corporation, solicits proposals 

from qualified Certified Public Accountants for annual audit services as required by ORS 297.425 

Sealed proposals will be received until 5:00 p.m., Friday, March 31, 2023.  Ten copies of your proposal, 

in a sealed envelope, must be delivered before March 31, 2023 (5:00 p.m.). Faxes and email submissions 

will not be accepted. Please include on the envelope: “PROPOSAL FOR AUDIT SERVICES” to City of 

Culver, PO Box 368, Culver, Oregon 97734 or hand deliver to Culver City Hall, 200 First Ave, Culver, 

Oregon 97734 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  

 

The complete Request for Proposals for Audit Services is available on the City’s website at 

https://www.cityofculver.net or from City Recorder, Donna McCormack at 200 First Avenue, Culver, 

Oregon 97741; telephone: (541) 546-6494; email: cityhall@cityofculver.net, who is also designated as the 

person to whom all inquiries are to be directed regarding the RFP, or requests of a faxed or hard copy of 

the RFP.   

 

City of Culver reserves the right to accept the proposal and award the contract to the highest scoring 

responsive, responsible proposer which is in the best interests of the City, to postpone the acceptance of 

proposals received and the award of the contract for a period not to exceed thirty (30) days, or to reject any 

and all proposals received and further advertise for proposals. 

 

This is not a public work contract subject to State Prevailing Wage Rate or the Federal Prevailing Rate of 

Wage required under the Davis-Bacon Act (40 USC § 3141 et seq.). 

 

Published in the Madras Pioneer on Feb. 8, 2023 

 

 

 


